

08th	Fel	oruary	2024
------	-----	--------	------

To,

Diva India Foundation

Subject: Letter of appreciation for your efforts towards this kind and benevolent act

Dear Sir,

Greetings from the Department of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences, Amrita Hospital, Faridabad

We are writing to express our deepest thanks to Diya India Foundation and Its Supporters for his donation towards our patient Baby Kavyansh (109078), a three-month-old male child diagnosed with Total Anomalous Pulmonary Venous Connection who underwent a TAPVC Repair surgery on 30/01/2024 on an emergency basis. He was discharged on 06/02/2024 in a stable condition. It was a significant contribution from your end to help bridge the gap between the fortunate and the less fortunate to have such high-end medical treatment.

We cherish your support and sincerely hope for its enduring continuation.

Thanks and Regards

Paediatric Cerdiac Surgery Amrita Institute of Medical Sciences

Research Center, Fandabad

RMC -12305

Dr. Ashish Katewa

Phone: +91 129 2851234 | Email: fbd@amritahospitals.org www.amritahospitals.org/fbd